Dear all,
I am writing to officially object to any plans to build a crematorium on Firs Farm Green Space.

We live on Firs Lane and use the facility on an almost daily basis. It has been an essential open space for
myself and my family to walk during lockdown and enjoy nature.

Should this facility be removed you are denying local children the opportunity to embrace nature.

I sincerely hope that the Council will not deny local residents of this.



